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THE CATCH 

shares news about 

SNCC and its 

members so you can  

stay connected  

with SNCC and its 

members. 

South Niagara Canoe Club Newsletter Volume 8 Issue 8     September 2018 

Thank you Marilyn Abbs for all 

the pictures from the bbq.  

What a great way to 

celebrate the end of summer 

and to send off the paddlers 

going to Nationals! 

The cooks! 

The coach! 



 

  The Catch Newsletter, Vol 8, No. 8  September 2018  Page 2 of 4 

August 18 and 19, Welland 

SNCC girls in a K-4 

Alan Wright and Marie-Jeanne Monette, 

Masters paddlers in K-1 and K-2. 

Welcome to Welland! Welcome to SNCC!  

Congratulations on your medals! 

A paddler in C-1 

Thank you Alan Wright for these great pictures.  

If anyone has more pictures that you would like 

to share from this event or from other SNCC 

events, please share them on our Facebook 

pages or email me.  Also, if someone could 

provide more details on these pictures, it would 

be greatly appreciated!  For instance, who’s the 

girl in the C-1?  What distance did she race?  

Who are the girls in the K-4?  Thank you! 
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August 29—September 1 

September 2 

Austin Pigeon in U17 

6km C-1 race 
Josh Abbott-Tate in back, Austin Pigeon in 

front, in U17 1000m C-2 race 

Sam Abbott-Tate in back, David Coyne in 

front, in U19 500m K-2 race 

Ian and Marc 

and the new-to

-us Mini-trailer! 

Thanks for your 

work on it, 

gentlemen! 

David, Aiden, Evan, and 

Sam in Junior K-4 100m 

finals 

These photos were 

taken from SNCC’s 

Facebook page, 

Sport Group. 
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Next issue: October 2018  

Pictures and story ideas for The Catch 
can be emailed to Kathleen:   
kat_reardon@hotmail.com 

The sun sets on 

another summer 

of great paddling 

at SNCC.  Stay 

tuned for Fall 

Paddling sessions!  

Photo by Sally 

Rennick. 

GWN Dragon Boat Challenge: September 8-9 Marilyn Bell Park, Toronto 

Good luck Warlocks!  Also, good luck to the Recreational dragon boaters who 

are helping out Rusty Dragons Pink Crusaders and the Pink Crusaders Support 

Crew!  Rec paddlers, contact Brenda Arndt if you are interested in joining this 

race.  

 

Stratford Rotary Dragon Boat Festival: September 15, Stratford 

Good luck Rec paddlers! 

 

SNCC Strategic Planning Meeting: September 27, 5:30pm Room 108, Welland 

City Hall 

SNCC Board Meeting: September 27, 6:30pm Room 108, Welland City Hall 

 

SNCC Annual Awards Night: October 25, 7:00pm Activity Room, Welland Community Wellness 

Centre 

Annuual General Meeting: November 15, 7:00pm Activity Room, Welland Community Wellness 

Centre 


